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Draft Standards will be released on  
November 17, 2012 

A feedback session with the DPI Social Studies 
Consultant Kristen McDaniel will be held at  

CESA 4 in West Salem, WI,  
on Thursday, December 13, 2012 from 6:30 – 8:00 pm 

 
There is no charge to attend this session but 

preregistration is required by following the link at:  

 
 

Social Studies Draft Standards  
 
 

Feedback Session 

College, Career and Civic Life (C3): 
The State Standards for Social Studies 

Guidelines for enhancing rigor in civics, economics, geography and history in K-12 schools 

Sponsored by CESA #4 
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